
Intermittent Disruptions with Port Telephone Services 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 6, 2009 
 
The Port Authority of Guam would like to inform the public that inclement weather is 
causing intermittent disruptions to the telephone services at the agency.  IT&E 
technicians are on site addressing the issue.  The public’s patience and understanding is 
most appreciated as work is ongoing to restore telephone service back to full 
operation. 
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